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Shelburne Legion news

	Bingo is still running with a $1,000.00 jackpot. The branch would like to thank all of the volunteers that help run this fantastic

night. Job well done everyone. Darts is coming to a end for the season, again, thank you to those who help run this league.

Congratulations to all the dart players that have advanced to District (there's too many of you to mention). Good luck to the four

gentleman that will be representing the branch at Provincials this Saturday in Toronto. Friday March 20th is Wing Night with the All

request DJ Rob Martine. Please note there will be NO wings on Good Friday. The branch is closed on April 3rd for Good Friday.

We will be having our Easter Meat spin on Sunday March 29th at 3 p.m. Our next general meeting is on March 24th at 7:30 p.m.

April 5th there will be a Easter Breakfast with Sausage and Pancakes being served from 9 a.m. until noon. Elections will be on April

28th. Finally spring has sprung!

By Lesa Peat 
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